
February 23, 1976 

The Very Reverend aren Avedikian 
Pastor, St. John Armenian Church 
22001 Northwestern Highway 
Southfield, Michig n 48075 

Dear Father Paren: 

We gratefully acknowledge the generous donation of $300.00 
which was made to the Diocese by St. John Armenian Churc,. 

Our receipt N .22963 is enclosed herewith. 

Enclosure 

Sincerely, 

Stephen Ka•bourian 
Executive Director 


